EMBASSY OF JAPAN KbIPT'bI3 PECIIYBJIMKACBIHJAI'BI
IN THE KYRGYZ REPUBLIC SIMOHUSAHBIH 3JIYNJINT A

16 Razzakov Str., Bishkek, 720040, Kyrgyz Republic, Tel.: (+996-312) 300050/051, Fax: (+996-312) 300049, japanembassy@be.mofa.go.jp

November 17, 2017

To: Ms. Aliona NICULITA
UNDP Resident Representative, a.i.
in the Kyrgyz Republic

Hereby I would like to express my gratitude for your letters
No. Org/130/6483 dated October 9, 2017 and No. Org/130/6503 dated October 26,
2017, and to inform that Japanese side has approved the requested changes within
the framework of the UNDP Project for Strengthening Integrated Risk Governance
Capacities and Regional Cooperation in Central Asia.

I express my deep appreciation for cooperation between our missions and
[ hope that our relations will be strengthened further.

Sincerely,

1=,

oshihiro YﬁM/\[ =
Ambassador Extraordinary and Pléplb@ép} j
of Japan to the Kyrg§£RgﬁﬂMid;f



